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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Firstly we would like to thank you for your very generous donations for the Christmas Fair. 
We’ve been blown away by your support and generosity. 
 
The Christmas Fair is Wednesday 13th December, 3.30pm – 5pm and entrance is 50p per 
adult, children are free. Friends and family welcome along too. 
 
We have lots of games and stalls to enjoy for children and adults including chocolate and 
bottle tombolas and a fantastic raffle with prizes including vouchers for local businesses 
such as Evoke coffee shop, Lads and Lasses and many more. The raffle will be drawn at 
4.30pm.  There will also be Christmas wreaths and lovely jewellery, confectionery gifts and 
craft items to buy so be sure to bring along your Christmas shopping list (most are cash 
only). 
 
Grab yourself a samosa and a hot drink while the children enjoy Christmas themed games, 
face painting and crafts. Santa will be making a special appearance for those who have 
pre booked. 
 
All proceeds from the Fair go to Friends of Springdale committee to pay for exciting events 
in school such as theatre productions and equipment to benefit all pupils. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support this year. We look forward to seeing lots of you at the 
fair.  
 
We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
 
Friends of Springdale 
 
 
 


